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October 18, 2013

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Tennessee Public Service Commission
Atin: Kelly A. Cashman-Grams

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243

Re: Notice of Hearing for Conterra Ultra Broadband, LLC: Docket No. 13-00097

Dear Sir or Madam:
Conterra Ultra Broadband, LLC (“Conterra”) is in receipt of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority
Notice of Hearing scheduled for November 4, 2013 at 1pm. Unfortunately, the representative for

Conterra in unavailable on that day, and we hereby request that it be rescheduled.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office.

Best fegards,

Angela C. Lee
VP, Corporate Counsel & Secretary

2101 Rexford Road, Suite 200E ' Charlotte, North Carolina - 28211
704.936.1806 - 704.936.1801 fax - alee@conterra.com
www.conterra.com



